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What Have PFA Gifted to School 

• Charanga Musical School License 

• Adventure playground Astro Turf and repairs 

• Numicon Resources 

• 60th Anniversary Bookmarks 

• Numbots Subscription 

• Class Wish Lists 

• Contribution towards Jack and The Beanstalk Pantomime 

• Contribution to Year One trip to Warwick Castle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PFA meeting minutes are uploaded to school’s website, they can be found under the PFA tab. 

PFA Year Group 

Representatives 

Nursery – Ashleigh James 

Reception – Jade Brindley 

Year One – Anna Saunders 

Year Two – Jen Seabridge 

Year Three – Sally Richardson 

Year Four – Paul Williams  

Match Funding 

Match Funding is a simple way to maximise the fundraising 

efforts of PFA Volunteers. It is an informal arrangement 

between a company and an employee. Usually a company pledges 

to match a sum of money relating to the amount the employee 

has either raised or donated to a charity. Please, please ask 

your employers if this is something they get involved with. 

Upcoming Events 

14th February 2020   – Own Clothes Day 

14th February 2020   – Krispy Kreme Doughnut Sale 

29th March 2020       - Birches Egg Hunt 

1st May 2020             - Movie Night      

28th June 2020         - Summer Fayre 

 

Please keep an eye on the PFA noticeboard for further details 

about upcoming events! 

 

Autumn Term 

During the Autumn Term 

£2104.15 was raised. 

Thank You for all your 

support! 


